
 

Notice to the Public 
 

The Pekin Housing Authority has developed its Agency 
Plan in compliance with the Quality Housing and Work 
Responsibility Act of 1998. The Plan is available for review 
from August 30, 2019 to October 11, 2019 at the Pekin 
Housing Authority’s main office located at 1901 Broadway, 
Pekin, IL 61554 from 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. Monday 
through Friday. Comments may be made in writing to 
Dennis Green, Executive Director, at the address above. 
In addition, a public hearing will be held on Monday, 
October 7, 2019 at 4:00 P.M. in the Housing Authority’s 
board room located in the main office. The public is invited 
to attend and comment on the plan. 
 


